
 

Merry Christmas! We received our Christmas wish yesterday with the return of our testing results. Our 
twice weekly testing results indicate that all residents and team members are negative for COVID-19! I 
am continually amazed and grateful for the efforts of our team and the patience of residents as we walk 
through these times together. 
 
While we embrace the changes required to live and work as safely as possible in the pandemic, we also 
look forward to the coming time where restrictions are lessened and loved ones are reconnected in-
person. We believe the newly available COVID-19 vaccine is instrumental in this pathway, and we eagerly 
await its arrival to our community in early January. 
 
As part of this week’s email, you will find a memo from Erin Wheeler, our healthcare administrator, 
regarding details on the upcoming vaccine clinic with CVS for Health Center residents and all team 
members. We are still waiting on confirmation of a vaccine clinic for independent living residents. This 
email also includes a couple of vaccine FAQs. We hope that you will find this educational information 
helpful in your decision regarding the vaccine not just for your loved one but also for yourself. 
 
Our team continues taking efforts to ensure that this Christmas season brings good food, good times and 
great memories for all residents. In our world of “new normal”, I hope that you will find ways to safely 
continue your Christmas traditions while taking the opportunity to make new traditions. On behalf of 
everyone at The Village at Rockville, we wish you a very Merry Christmas! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For reference:  
Path Forward   www.thevillageatrockville.org/pathforward  
COVID-19 Dashboard  www.thevillageatrockville.org/covid-19-dashboard  
Window Visits  www.signupgenius.com/go/tvarvisits 
Virtual Visits   www.signupgenius.com/go/tvarvirtualvisits 
 

 

To: All Residents, Families and Team Members  

From: Kyle Hreben, Executive Director 

Date: December 24, 2020 

Subject: Path Forward Update 
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